
 

Be Proud, Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be a Learner 

Term 3 Week 3                                                                                                                Tuesday 4th August 2020 

Principal Report   

This week is Education Week and whilst it is             

impossible for us to invite our families into the school 

to see the great work we are doing, we are       

planning on releasing some pictures and videos of 

the ‘working together’ we are doing. On Friday all 

students K-6 will be working together on our Feast 

Cooking program sponsored by OzHarvest. I am 

looking  forward to tasting the cooking. 

 

Last week Racheal and students in K-2 cooked a       

yummy batch of pumpkin scones. Most students 

tasted them and those who were unsure, took 

some home for family.  

 

The Home School Liaison Officer has been            

conducting roll checks and looking at student      

attendance. If your child’s attendance falls below 

80% he may contact you. Whilst the current           

situation with COVID makes it difficult, we              

encourage all parents to ensure students are         

attending school on a regular basis. If your child 

needs to be away for an extended time, and is well 

enough to complete some work, please contact 

me and I will arrange for some learning from home 

packs. It doesn’t take long for students to get out of 

the routine of learning. 

 

I would encourage any parents who have          

concerns about their child’s learning or behaviour 

to contact the school and arrange a phone        

conference with the class teacher. These can be 

arranged at a time that suits both the family and 

the teacher.  
 

Lyn Schneider—Principal 

 

August 

13th—Year 6 to Peer Training at  

     Herons Creek Public School 

September 

11th—STEAM day at Moorland—

Hannam Vale, Herons Creek and 

Johns River students visiting. 

15 Church St Moorland NSW 2443 

T: 02 6556 5151   E: moorland-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Matilda Emerton  

For her progress in maths 
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This week our focus on being Responsible      

continues. Students in Year 5 and 6 have been 

talking about their roles as leaders at school 

and how they can be more responsible. Some 

of the areas they identified were making sure 

the school is tidy, putting flags and banners up 

each day. Helping younger students in the 

playground if they need someone to play with 

and making sure no one is sad.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Program 
Breakfast will be on tomorrow from 8.30 to 

8.55 for all students. 

 

Canteen 
The canteen roster for the rest of this term is: 

7th August—Trish 

14th August—Denise 

21st August—Carole 

28th August—Helen 

4th September—Trish 

11th September—no canteen 

18th September—Denise 

25th September—Carole. 

 

Thank you to all our volunteers who make it 

possible for our students to order yummy      

recess and lunch each Friday. 

 

Sentral Parent SMS 

A reminder to parents that we will now be    

using SMS via Sentral as another form of                

communicating. Parents can reply to these  

messages. 

 

Term 4 Events 
We are hoping COVID restrictions will allow us 

to hold the following events during Term 4. 

 NAIDOC 

 Presentation Day 

 Production in the community hall 

  

If we are unable to hold these events in the 

traditional way (with parents and community 

invited) we will look at innovative ways of    

including our community. 

If you know of any families wanting to enroll 

at Moorland, please ask them to contact us. 

We hope to start our Kindergarten transition 

week one next term. 


